
Hey there! My name is Lindsey 
Cleary, and I am so excited to be 

your child’s teacher this year! 
This is my fourth year in 2nd 

grade at Wetumpka Elementary 
School. We have such an exciting 

year full of learning, laughter, 
and fun ahead of us! I look 

forward to meeting you at our 
open house on Monday, August 
5th from 1pm-7pm. I can’t wait 

to get to know you and your little 
learner! 

 Class Remind: text @lcleary24 to 81010 
E-mail: lindsey.cleary@elmoreco.com 

School Phone: (334) 567-4323

I graduated from Auburn University with 
a degree in Elementary Education!  

I love to read! One of my favorite picture 
books to read is Rosie Revere, Engineer.  

I have two cats named Calypso and 
Vienna! 

I drink Dr. Pepper non-stop, and I love 
trying new food! 

I love spending time outside. This 
summer I spent time hiking, painting, 

and hanging out at the beach! 

Ms. 
Cleary


